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13 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Sports Day is on Tuesday 4h July. Lower school sports begin at 9.30am and upper school sports 
at 1pm. You are welcome to come along and support the children and stay for a picnic on the 
school field if you wish to.  Your child may also join you for lunch. 
 
If your child requires a school packed lunch: 
 
Please order online as usual and notify the school office no later than Friday 23rd June of your 
requirements using the link below to ensure accurate numbers are catered for.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/F7Wx8mPghw 
 
All pupils will be having a picnic lunch on Sports Day - no hot meals will be served so it is 
important that you let us know their choice of roll. If you have ordered a meal already via SCOPay 
but would prefer to provide your child with a packed lunch on Sports Day, please make sure you 
cancel the order in good time or you will be charged. 
 
Packed Lunches: 
 
If your child is having a packed/picnic lunch on the 4th and the weather looks at all doubtful, 
please send it in with them in case the event is cancelled. We cannot guarantee we will be able to 
provide extra lunches for children if they have no lunch. 
 
Please set up your picnics in the area below the pylon where your children will join you from 
approximately 12.00pm. You may park on the field in the marked areas.  At the end of lunch 
break, the children will return to their class teacher for registration.  
 
If the weather is bad, a decision will be made regarding Sports Day in the morning and again at 
lunchtime.  There is no reserve Sports Day this year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rebecca Marshall 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/F7Wx8mPghw

